
 Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
Marihuana Regulatory Agency

Administrative Rules for Marihuana Employees
Rule Set 2021-10 LR

The Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs will hold a public hearing to receive public 
comments on proposed changes to the Marihuana Employees rule set.

Monday, September 27, 2021
09:30 AM

Williams Building, 1st Floor Auditorium 
525 West Ottawa Street, Lansing, Michigan

The rule changes are designed to create consistency in the hiring and employment practices of 
marihuana businesses, specifically as it relates to an employee being employed by more than one 
marihuana business.

(By authority conferred on the executive director of the marijuana regulatory agency by section 206 of 
the medical marihuana facilities licensing act, 2016 PA 281, MCL 333.27206, sections 7 and 8 of the 
Michigan Regulation and Taxation of Marihuana Act, 2018 IL 1, MCL 333.27957 and 333.27958, and 
Executive Reorganization Order No. 2019-2, MCL 333.27001). The proposed rules will take effect 
immediately after filing with the Secretary of State. The proposed rules are published on the State of 
Michigan web site at http://www.michigan.gov/ARD and in the Michigan Register in the 9/1/2021 issue. 
Copies of these proposed rules may also be obtained by mail or electronic transmission at the following 
address: MRA-Legal@michigan.gov.

Marijuana Regulatory Agency - ATTN: Legal Section

PO BOX 30205 or 2407 N Grand River Ave Lansing MI, 48906

Email: MRA-Legal@michigan.gov

The public hearing will be conducted in compliance with the 1990 Americans with Disabilities Act. If the 
hearing is held at a physical location, the building will be accessible with handicap parking available. 
Anyone needing assistance to take part in the hearing due to disability may call  517-284-8584 to make 
arrangements.

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Comments on these proposed rules may be made at the hearing or by mail or electronic mail at the 
following address until 9/27/2021 at 05:00PM.


